
 
 
 

 

Thursday 26th January 2017  

Dear All  

The Life Education Centre has been and gone. The school is charged about £4.00 (per child) for the visits. The 

school and the PTA contribute towards the cost, but a donation of £1 per child would really help the funds to 

go further. If you haven’t already and you would like to, please drop donations off at the school office. Many 

thanks.  

Please ensure that if your child is going home with another parent/ family you let the office know. E-mail is not 

a reliable form of communication as it requires someone to be available to read it and the ladies in the office 

are not glued to their desks! Any changes to home-time routine please let us know!  

May I remind you that every morning, clip boards for each class are placed on a table, just outside the school 

office.  These may be used for non-confidential things that you want to let us know! They are not being used 

much at the moment and we wonder if they’ve been forgotten about. This is a quick way of passing on a 

message if you are in a rush or don’t want to queue to see a teacher or office person!  

Maths Workshop for Parents: Wednesday 8th February 2017 @ 15:15 till 16:15 
This event is on the school calendar as a Writing Workshop but we have changed the focus due to 

demand! We are planning to hold two sessions on the same day, one for EYFS / KS1 and another 

for KS2. The focus will be ‘Calculations’ (This means add, subtract, multiply and divide!) 

Please do come along, you might even enjoy it!!!! 

If you require child care this will be provided for you FREE by the school.  

Please complete the form below and return it to the school office. 

Kindest regards Kay Bridson 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Maths Workshop for Parents. 08/02/17 

Name of pupil: ………………………………………………………………………………….… 

Name of adult (& relationship to pupil): …………………………………………………………… 

I would like to attend the session for adults on Wednesday 8th February from 15:15 till 16:15 

I would like to book child care for (Names) ________________________________________ 

Learning for life in a positive and caring Christian community 

head@stratford-sub-castle.wilts.sch.uk 

admin@stratford-sub-castle.wilts.sch.uk 
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